


“We like for our charitable work to help people in our community, and the Polar Plunge is 
a great opportunity to do so.  We are hoping to raise funds for research and to improve 
the quality of life for all who are affected by this disease.”  
 
Last year’s event raised more than $1,200 and Sena said the fraternity has set a goal of 
$5,000 this year.  There is no specific cost to take part in the Polar Plunge, but the 
fraternity is hoping that all participants donate as much as they can afford.  All funds 
raised will go directly to Making Precious Strides, Inc.  More information on the 
organization can be found at www.makingpreciousstrides.org  
 
“Donations from persons not opting to take the Polar Plunge will also be gratefully 
welcomed,” Sena said.  
 
For more information, please call Dave Dertinger at (609) 892-4476 or Sena at (609) 
304-5154 or e-mail Sena at rscsenatepresident@hotmail.com. 
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